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August 10, 2018 
 
Tonya Galbraith 
Town Manager 
Town of McCordsville 
 
Dear Ms. Galbraith: 
 
Thank you for your interest in partnering with CSX Transportation as part of Indiana’s Local Trax 
grant program.  
 
I am pleased to inform you that CSX fully supports the Town of McCordsville’s application for 
the CR 600W grade separation project. Should your project be chosen to participate in the 
program, CSX will partner with the Town throughout the project. 
 
Our company applauds Governor Eric Holcomb and the Indiana legislature for their leadership 
in establishing an infrastructure funding program that will help enhance safety and improve 
mobility for motorists and railroads that operate throughout the state. 
 
CSX recognizes the efforts of all Indiana communities that have expressed interest in 
participating in the program and that see rail as a vital economic driver. And we look forward to 
collaborating with the Indiana Department of Transportation and local governments through 
the selection process. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Amanda J. DeCesare 
 
  
 


